
Friday, 21 December 2018 

A�er Christmas some members 

of the General Council will be 

traveling: 

Fr John Larsen will spend two 

weeks in Canada before 

traveling to Guatemala with Fr 

Juan Carlos Piña for the 

Interna"onal Marist Youth 

gathering. 

Frs Juan Carlos Piña and Paul 

Walsh will take a break in their 

home countries, Mexico and 

Ireland.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be no SMbulle"n  

on 28 December.  
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You can find the new volume of Forum Novum with contributions 

on Marist history and spirituality online: www.maristsm.org / 

Marist Studies / Forum Novum. Fr Alois Greiler (EU) is the editor 

and he collected articles by Marists and non-Marists which range 

from experiences of our first missionaries in the Pacific to our 

confreres in times of war to spiritual issues like decision making 

and Colin’s mysticism. Also included is a  review by Alois of Justin 

Taylor’s “Jean-Claude Colin: Reluctant Founder”.  Forum Novum is 

published only online; to give all confreres the opportunity to read 

it, we invite you to print out a copy for each community. Attached to this bulletin you 

will find the table of contents.  

Today in the town of David a Savior has been born to you;  

he is the Messiah, the Lord. (Luke 2:11) 
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Fr Justin Taylor’s newly published biography of Father Colin, 

Jean-Claude Colin: Reluctant Founder, has been shipped 

throughout the Society, according to pre-publication orders. 

Please contact the General Secretariat, if you have not 

received or been notified yet of your shipment.  

For those wishing to order additional copies, you may do so 

through the publishers’ website (link below). You can purchase 

hardback, softback, epub (an electronic version) and pdf copies 

of the book. There is an 18% discount for epub and pdf copies 

for members of the Marist Family until December 31st (use code: jean-claudecolin18 

at checkout). 

http://atfpress.com/product/jean-claude-colin/ 

The members of the  

General House community  

and staff  

wish you all  

a Happy Christmas  

and a Blessed New Year! 


